
The Town of Brandon is working with the Brandon Food Shelf to assist 
in preparation for a possible COVID-19 outbreak in our area. 
 
We want to be able to provide food for the elderly and vulnerable 
population and are looking for donations of the following: 
 

• Canned Soup, specifically Chicken Noodle, Tomato and 
Vegetable 

• Crackers 

• Peanut Butter 

• Canned Tuna 

• Mayonnaise 

• Pasta and Sauce 

• Canned Chili 

• Canned Meat 

• Toilet Paper 
 
We will be setting up drop boxes for donations outside of the Brandon 
Town Hall and Town Office during business hours (8:30 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m.) 
 
To eliminate any spread of disease food will be distributed by delivery 
only. There will not be a pick-up center. 
 
To set up a delivery please contact Kathy Mathis at 247-6720 or 247-
3121 or by email at katmathis@gmail.com or the Town of Brandon at 
247-3635. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Atherton, Town Manager/EMD 
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